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 Dear Parent / Carer,  

 
It was lovely to gather together last Tuesday morning in 
church to mark the start of the 24-25 academic year with all 
of our children. It was particularly nice to welcome our new 
reception children and some of their grandparents who 
came to join us. We are always happy to share our services 
with anyone who wishes to attend. Fr Ian led us in the 
service and is a regular visitor to school each Wednesday 
afternoon for his Bible themed assemblies.  
Since the start of term, we have had a number of 
prospective parents who have asked to tour the school as 
they are moving into Mobberley or have heard positive 
things about the school and would like to enquire about a 
place. It is always a pleasure taking parents round and they 
often comment on the calm, purposeful atmosphere in 
classrooms and the wealth of enrichment opportunities for 
the children here. Please spread the word with friends / 
relations about the upcoming open day for Sept 25 
reception intake children which is coming up on 
Wed 9th October 9.15- 10.30am.   
We are delighted to see the full range of extra-curricular 
clubs now operating before school, during lunchtime and 
after school. Please make sure you are clear to the children 
about collection arrangements and please note that some 
clubs, like the popular Multi-Sports with Dan Worthington, 
rotate around different year groups each week. We very 
much hope that there is a club for everyone at Mobberley.  
If your child requires prescription medication, please 
complete a medical form at the office and a trained first 
aider will administer the medicine during the school day. 
Please note that staff are not allowed to administer general 
painkilling medicines such as Calpol / Calprofen unless 
specifically prescribed by the doctor for an ongoing 
condition. Please be assured that if your child feels unwell in 
school, we would contact you to check the child or take 
them home for a rest. This is why it is essential that we have 
the phone numbers of contacts who can collect in an 
emergency.  
 
Best wishes for the week ahead.  
 
Damien Stenson  
Headteacher 

 
 

THOUGHT FOR 
THE WEEK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE 

Reception  Phoebe T  
Year 1     Erin C 
Year 2     Lexie R 
Year 3 Alma M 
Year 4 Erin D 
Year 5      Poppy R 
Year 6 Willam FM 

 

 

VIP 
Values In Practice 
Our VIP’s this week for demonstrating 

our Christian Values are:  

Reception  Arthur H (Respect & 

Compassion) 

Year 1    Josh D (Respect) 
Year 2    Austin W (Respect) 
Year 3    Henry T (Respect) 
Year 4    Jaxon B (Friendship) 
Year 5    Thomas P (Perseverance)  
Year 6    Lilly L  (Compassion) 

  

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Green -   238 

Wilfrid -   224 

Mallory -   220 

Griffin -   219 

  

Congratulations to, Green, our 
winners for the week ending 
20/09/2024 

GOOD TO BE 
GREEN 

Reception  Grace A   
Year 1  Freddie P 
Year 2  Thea H 
Year 3  Sophie L 
Year 4  Hope J 
Year 5  Connor G 
Year 6 Emily S R 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

23/09/2024 

ATTENDANCE 
Reception –98.70% 

Year 1 – 100% 

Year 2 – 100% 

Year 3 – 98.71% 

Year 4 – 98.57%  

Year 5 – 95.56% 

Year 6 – 95.36% 

Congratulations to Year 1 & 2 

our class winners in Key Stage 

One and, Year 3 our Key Stage 

Two winners. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Our School Mission is inspired by Matthew 7:7 

“Ask and it will be given to you; seek and you will find; 
knock, and the door will be opened to you.” 

 

 

Whoever welcomes in my 
name one of these 

children, welcomes me; 
and whoever welcomes 

me, welcomes not only me 
but also the  

one who sent me.”  
Mark 9:37 



     

     

Upcoming Schedule of Events 
 

W/C 23/09/2024 

 

23/09/2024 Years 5 & 6 Netball 

24/09/2024 Football Squad Training Yr3 & 4 

8.00am – 8.45am 

24/09/2024 Drumming Lessons 

24/09/2024 WFA After School Football Y1- 

25/09/2024 Music4life Piano/Keyboard lessons 

25/09/2024 Football Squad Training Yr 5&6 

8.00am – 8.45am 

25/09/2024 Tag Rugby Years 1 & 3 

25/09/2024 Young Voices 3.30pm 

25/09/2024 Football Squad Training Yr3 & 4 

8.00am – 8.45am 

26/09/2024 Lunchtime Girls Football Juniors 

26/09/2024 Multi Sports session Year 2&3  

27/09/2024 7.50am Digital Wizards Club in the 

hall 

27/09/2024 Art Club 3.30-4.40pm in Year 3 

27/09/2024 Deadline for Autumn Competition 

 

 

 

W/C 30/09/2024 

 

30/09/2024  Years 5 & 6 Netball 

01/10/2024 Football Squad  Training Yr 3 & 4 

8.00am – 8.45am 

01/10/2024 Drumming Lessons 

01/10/2024  WFA After School Football Y1-6 

02/10/2024 Music4Life Piano/Keyboard 

lessons 

02/10/2024 Tag Rugby Years 1 & 3 

02/10/2024 Young Voices 3.30pm 

02/10/2024 Football Squad Training Yr 5 & 6 

8.00am – 8.45am 

03/10/2024 Lunchtime Girls Football Juniors 

03/10/2024 Multi Sports session Y5 & 6 

03/10/2024 Y3/4 Girls Football fixture v  

Lindow (home) 

04/10/2024 7.50AM Digital Wizards Club (hall) 

04/10/2024 Art Club 3.30pm-4.30pm in Year 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acts of Kindness 
 

Thank you to the following 
children who have made such a 
positive difference to people in 

our school by being kind to 
others. 

Chatunga M 
Amelia M 
Phyllis S 
Eadie T 
Felix D 

George R 
Emily M 
Isla OM 
Jake L 

Beighley N 
Harry S 

Jessica P 
Emily SR 
Antoni D 
Alma M 

Liviana B 
Liberty T 
Charlie K 

 
 

n  

Mathematician of The Week 
 

Reception Otto L 
Year 1    Dalton D 
Year 2    Edie L 
Year 3    Lydia D 
Year 4    Benji B 
Year 5     Poppy W 
Year 6     George L 

 

             
 

 

 

Notices! 
 

Please can you ensure that your child 

brings a labelled water bottle to school 

every day, however, energy drinks 

including Prime, Red Bull etc are not 

allowed in school. 

 

 

Uniform 

Please check that all uniform worn 

complies with the uniform policy, is 

suitable for the weather- a waterproof 

coat is a necessity, and is clearly 

labelled. On P.E. days, children can 

come into school wearing their P.E. kit. 

As it (hopefully) gets warmer please also 

ensure that children have sunscreen 

applied and have a sun hat.  
      

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

Girls who have football on Thursday 

lunchtime MUST get changed into 

sports clothing and have their own shin 

pads, football socks and boots. 

They will not be allowed to go out if they 

do not have a FULL change of clothes – 

including underwear, bring a towel too, 

when the field is wet and muddy.  
 

 

MOPS 

 
If your child is participating in an after - school 

club, a sporting event or on a trip, please 

notify Mrs Norbury if you DO NOT need them 

to got to MOPS that day/week. 

Thank you 

 

 

Vaping and smoking cigarettes are 

not permitted within the school 

grounds. 

 Many thanks for your support 
 

Parking 

When parking at drop off and collection time 

please be considerate towards others; there 

can be considerable congestion and potential 

accidents/incidents when it is busy. 

 

 

 


